
INFORMATION 

3155 Windsor Park Road  -  Regina, SK   S4V 3B1 
Phone: 306-352-0800      
Email:  office@resurrectionparish.ca 
   pastor@resurrectionparish.ca 
Office Hours:  Monday - Friday: 9:00 am – 2:00 pm 
Please ring the doorbell 
 

 

 

Today’s Readings 
 

Job 38.1-4, 8-11 
 

Ps 107.23-24, 25-26, 28-29, 30-31 
 

2 Corinthians 5.14-17 
 

Mark 4.35-41 

     

 Tuesday         *9:45 am*     +Cathy Hartman  
                        by Frank & Judith Hartman 
     

 Wednesday     9:00 am     +Bruce & +Valerie Vicq 
                        by Karen & Drake Eisler 
 

 Thursday        9:00 am      +Hedy & +Vernon Kramer       
                        by Dave Kramer                                                                    

 Friday                 9:00 am       +Helen Leskun 
                        by Ron & Beata Leskun 

 
PLEASE NOTE: To request a Mass Intention please contact the Parish 
Office or visit the Welcome Desk after Mass. Due to the high volume 

received, some Masses may be celebrated at other parishes.  

   

          Tuesday:  *9:45am* 
  Wednesday: 9:00 am 
  Thursday: 9:00 am 
  Friday: 9:00 am 
               
  Saturday: 5:00 pm 
  Sunday:  - 9:00 & 11:00 am 
 

   The first Friday of every month - Adoration from 9:30 am to 11:00 am.  
   Reconciliation from 9:30 am to 10:30 am 

Pastoral Team 
Pastor: Fr. Brad Fahlman 

Associate Pastor: Fr. Yannick N'Cho     Deacon: Reverend Mr. Joe Lang   

This week 
June 25th to June 30th 

Resurrection Parish is located on Treaty 4 Territory, the traditional lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé, and Nakota,  
and homeland of the Dakota, Lakota, and Métis peoples. 

RECONCILIATION 
  - Saturday - 4:15 pm to 4:45 pm 
  - The first Friday of each month 9:30 am to 10:30 am, 
    during Adoration 
  - By appointment by calling Fr. Brad  
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK / MINISTRY TO THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for anointing for 
someone who is seriously ill, preparing for surgery or  
home-bound. We can visit upon request 
 
MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Priest to make  arrangements at least 
nine months in advance   
 
SACRAMENTS 

• Baptism 
• Confirmation/First Eucharist (Grade 2+) 
• First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Adults 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Children 

 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 
FUNERALS 
Our staff are able to assist you during this difficult time. 
Once you have contacted the funeral home, please call the 
Parish Office to plan the funeral Mass and other 
arrangements  
 
PARISH REGISTRATION 
Registration forms are available on the Resurrection web-
site, at the parish office or at the Welcome Desk. Please 
notify the Parish Office of any address changes. 
 
HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS 
Hospital chaplains visit patients and their families to  
address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 
face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s fears 
and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact a priest 
for anointing of the sick. 
 

Pasqua Hospital:  306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehabilitation Centre:  306-530-6511 

General Hospital:  306-519-1405 

Respect the Liturgy 
Please be on time  

for Mass 
Thank You 



SACRAMENTS 
        … an ongoing journey of faith 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

 
 

Baptism Registration for children 
under the age of seven is ongoing 
Preparation classes are required, the 
next Baptism preparation class will 
be Saturday, September 14 with 
Baptisms on Sunday, September 22. 
 
We are now accepting  
registrations for the sacrament of 
First Reconciliation for children in 
Grade 4 and older. Classes will begin 
in October. Please contact  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
or call the parish office for more  
information or to register your child. 
 
Confirmation and First  
Eucharist classes begin in  
January, 2025 for children in Grade 2 
and older.  For more information  
regarding registration for these  
sacraments, please contact  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca or 
call the parish office. 

Anointing of Sick - Available 
to anyone who is seriously ill or 
preparing for surgery  
 
Reconciliation - Priests are 
available before or after any 
Mass, or by appointment  
 
Marriage - Register as soon 
as possible to ensure marriage 
preparation can be completed  
 

For any of these  
sacraments Call Fr. Brad at 

306-352-0988 



We extend our deepest sympathy to and pray for  the family and friends of   
Margaret Schaefer 
who has passed away. 

We pray that Margaret and all the souls of  the faithful departed rest in peace.  

 

We’re looking for people to sign up to help with all liturgical 
ministries. Even if you had helped out in the past; please 
take this opportunity to sign up again. Please see our  
website for more information 

Our parish has an active prayer ministry. If you or someone you 
know is in need of prayer, or if you wish to join the prayer ministry, 
please contact Sharon Schauerte Ph. 306-586-9143  
Email: sharon_schauerte2@hotmail.com 

 Mass Times 
July and August – 5:00PM Mass on Saturday, 9:00AM 
Mass on Sunday. Weekday Mass times Wednesday to 
Friday 9:00AM, unless stated otherwise in the Bulletin 
 
Office hours for July and August 
Closed Mondays.  
Open Tuesday-Friday 9:00AM – 2:00PM 



              
Music Ministry - Music Ministry is looking for one pianist for an existing 
adult choir, with a commitment to play once a month, starting in Sept 
2024.   If interested or if you would like more information, please  
contact Rae Lang at raelang@sasktel.net.  

The Social Justice Committee gives a HUGE shout 
out to those who donated children’s books to the May 
Book Drive. Thanks to you, books will be enjoyed by 
many this summer. So far, books have been donated to:  

• Aboriginal Headstart Program 
• YWCA Centre for Play and Development 
• Mother Teresa Middle School students and li-

brary 
 
A special thank you is extended to the grade six and 
grade eight students at Mother Teresa school for  
delivering and reading books to the little ones and to the 
volunteers who made special book bags for each child.  



Resurrection Parish has changed it’s Mass streaming service to 
YouTube. Masses are available for everyone to watch. Please see the 
link on the front page of our web site go to the broadcasts. 

Sunday June 23rd 
7:00 - 9:00 p.m. 

 

Do you like to knit or crochet? Are you  
interested in gathering for fellowship and  
knitting or crocheting items for those in need? 
We invite you to join us in Meeting Room 3 on 
Wednesday’s between 1 and 3 pm. P lease 
call the office at 306-352-0800 if you are  
interested. Can’t join us, you can still help us 
out with donations of yarn. 



YOUTH MINISTRY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

        … faith, friends and family 

 

Check our web 
site to download 
a bulletin just 

for the children. 



Knights of Columbus       
The Knights of Columbus Resurrection Council #13214 is 
offering one five-hundred-dollar ($500.00) scholarship for 
a current graduating (2023-2024) grade twelve student 
and member of Resurrection Parish. The applicant must be 
a member of or the child/ward or grandchild of a member 
of the Knights of Columbus Council 13214 who is in good 

standing.  Applicants must be practicing his/her Catholic faith, demonstrate  
academic excellence (including Catholic Studies/Christian Ethics) and be  
actively involved in their school, community, and parish. Knights of Columbus 
are dedicated to the youth within our community, and we feel this scholarship 
will help them achieve their future goals. Application forms can be picked up at 
the church office and the deadline is July 1, 2024. If you require an application 
or have any questions, please feel free to contact Dean Lefebvre at 
pdlefebvre@accesscomm.ca. 

Take your empty bottles and cans to The Victoria 
East SARCAN Drop & Go for the Knights of  
Columbus Fundraiser for Charity. All you have to do 
is enter the code 3067892993, it’s as easy as that! 
If you can’t make it to SARCAN, call that number 
and we’ll pick up your bottles and cans for you. 

 

Thank you so much for your support! 

We wish you all safe and blessed summer vacations 
with family and friends.  If you are away over the 
summer months, please consider preauthorized ways 
of donations.  Check the Giving and Sharing section of 
our website. Thank you so much for your ongoing 
support of our parish.  Thank you again for your  
generosity in doing the Lord’s work in our community, 
our city, and beyond. 



Catechesis of the Good Shepherd is a Montessori based faith formation  
program for children. This summer, July 2-7 this national formation 
course will be offered here in Regina at Holy Rosary Cathedral. In  
Catechesis of the Good Shepherd, adults are given the opportunity to 
embrace a method of catechesis (or religious education) that will  
deepen one’s relationship with God. Catechist formation in Catechesis 
of the Good Shepherd is both instructive as well as experiential. It  
captivates both the head as well as the heart. It has a holistic ap-
proach for the adult, enriching the adult in a background of scripture 
and liturgy, theology and prayer, as well as the pedagogy of the young 
child, helping the adult to see what face of God the young child most 
needs in order to enter into a relationship with God.  
 
Therefore, Catechesis of the Good Shepherd requires the adult to  
receive training in the method in a way that is “retreat-like,” giving 
time and space to absorb the richness of what it means to live one’s 
baptismal covenant and grow in the love and knowledge of God. For 
more information email f.semegen@hotmail.ca   
 
We are also looking for billets and meal donations for the week 
of the formation. As well, we are looking for prayer support, so 
please pray for our formation as that is the best support.   
 
Thank-you!  
 
Farrah  

Our Catechesis of the Good Shepherd program is continuing to  
collect and prepare materials for our atrium. There is a list of  
materials needed posted on the bulletin board in the Welcome  
area of the church. We plan to open our atrium in the fall. If you can 
donate any materials or are willing to help create some,  
please contact Farrah @ f.semegen@hotmail.ca or call  
306-551-4194. Thank you so much for your generosity! 





  

 
 

GOT 
SCRUPULOSITY? 

Don’t Battle Alone! 
Join an anonymous support 

group. Retain your freedom and 
strengthen your relationship with 

God. There is hope. Join today! 
Email: beatscruples@hotmail.com 

Phone/Text: 306-501-4065 

 

 





SUMMER PARK
MEETUPS FOR

CATHOLIC FAMILIES

MONDAYS @ 10

July 15: Fairchild Park
(4401 Albulet Dr)

June 24: Les Sherman Park
(2420 Elphinstone St)

July 8: Horizon Station Park
(4701 Buckingham Dr)

July 22: Varsity Park &
Spray Pad
(2600 Philip Rd)

July 29: Lakewood Park
(6024 Whelan Dr)

August 12: Crosbie Park
(3160 Crosbie Cres)

August 19: Candy Cane Park
(501 Wascana Dr)

August 26: Kiswehap Park
(Kaufman Ave & Chuka Blvd)

Contact: Amy - (306) 313-3579





A rc h d i o c e s e  o f  R e g i n a

 Bulletin
June 23, 2024

12th Sunday in 
Ordinary Time

The Archdiocese of Regina is located on Treaty 4 Territory,  
the traditional lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé,  and Nakota, 

and homeland of the Dakota,  Lakota, and  Métis peoples.

St. Philomena Walking Pilgrimage
Walk the St. Philomena Walking Pilgrimage, August 11-14, 2024 
sponsored by the Archdiocese of Regina.  Join pilgrims from 
ages 7-77 in this life changing, 4-day journey from Yorkton, Sk. 
to the Shrine of Our Lady of Lourdes, Rama Sk.  This will be our 
6th year making the 100 km walk! It’s an experience that merits 
many blessings and many wonderful memories. For more 
information and to register, visit: stphilomena.ca

CATHOLIC SUMMER ADVENTURES! 
Outdoor activities, canoes, swimming lessons, capture the flag, 
campfires and sing-alongs - something for everyone to enjoy! 
The Kenosee Boys and Girls Camp (located in the beautiful 
Moose Mountain Provincial Park) is accepting registrations for 
their July camps. They offer three different camps throughout 
July: Mighty Girls Camp (July 7th - 12th), Co-ed Camp (July 
14th - 19th & July 21st - 26th), and Cana Family Camp (June 
30th - 5th WAITLIST). Camp consists of counsellor-led kids 
activities, daily mass, and lots of fun and games for everyone! 
The camp has a focus on nature, faith, and fun! Join us this year 
as we dive into the theme of belonging, showing each camper 
that God sees and loves them personally. Learn more and 
register ONLINE (campkenosee.net), or contact Michael Paul at  
campkenosee@gmail.com.

   
Stewardship Bulletin Bit

“Then he asked them, ‘Why are you terrified? Do you not yet have faith?’” – 
Mark 4:40
Do you really trust God? Is God your first choice or last resort? Is your faith 
something you just do on Sunday or do you live the Gospel message every 
day of the week? Many of us know about God. How many of us have a 
personal relationship with Him? Start now, open your heart to receive our 
Lord. Talk and listen to Him every day. Move your discipleship from head 
knowledge to heart knowledge.

Go Make Disciples
The Archdiocese of Regina’s Lay Formation 
Program is the longest continually operating 
Lay Formation program in the country, providing 
parishes with strong, well-formed lay men and 
women to further the mission of the gospel. 
Our weekend sessions at Campion College will deepen your 
understanding of Church and faith through solid teaching by 
experts in their respective fields. Strengthen your ability to 
assess your God-given gifts and talents and discern how best to 
offer them in service. Register now for our fall intake and become 
an evangelizing disciple of Jesus Christ.  For more information 
on how to register, please contact our Program Coordinator, 
Deacon Eric Gurash at 306-721-6724 or email him at  
egurash@archregina.sk.ca.

Summer activities at the Myriam Family of the Prairies: 
Young adult retreat: Called to the infinite, July 5-7th. 
Adult retreat: Abide in me, July 24th. Youth retreat for age 
12-17, Saved and free, August 2-4th 
Two family retreats: Happy together, August 9-11th abd 
August 16-18th. 
If you are interested, please reach Sr. Stéphanie at  
pss.prairies@famillemyriam.org or 306-536-2721

“The Four Constitutions of Vatican II”
In preparation for the Jubilee in 2025, the year 2023 was 
dedicated to Vatican II. The CCCB Office for Evangelization 
and Catechesis hosted the webinar series titled, “The Four 
Constitutions of Vatican II,” inviting the faithful to reflect on the 
meaning of these documents for the life of the Church today.
Simultaneous interpretation (French/English) was available 
for all four sessions of the webinar series and is accessible on 
YouTube:  
A reflection guide can be found at the CCCB’s website cccb.ca/
evangelization-catechesis-catholic-education/video-resources/
the-four-constitutions-of-vatican-ii/

https://www.stphilomena.ca
https://www.campkenosee.net
https://www.cccb.ca/evangelization-catechesis-catholic-education/video-resources/the-four-constitutions-of-vatic
https://www.cccb.ca/evangelization-catechesis-catholic-education/video-resources/the-four-constitutions-of-vatic
https://www.cccb.ca/evangelization-catechesis-catholic-education/video-resources/the-four-constitutions-of-vatic


To join these other great advertisers contact Joe Frohlick at 306-789-2993 or jfrohlic@gmail.com 
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 Please support 
these great local 
businesses that 

support our parish! 

Even though they're practically the same thing, 
which are better, Popsicles or Freezies 

 

Freezies -  7.9% 
Popsicles - 92.1% 


